CONCORDAT EVENT 5th JUNE FEEDBACK SUMMARY

Participant feedback was overwhelmingly good or excellent.  Many attendees found the networking the most beneficial part of the event and making new links with other organisations.  The Minister’s address was very well received, however because it ran over some people commented this meant the other sessions were slightly rushed.  Most people thought the event was well organised, although a few would have liked a bit more notice of the event and to have received some material in advance.

Sample comments:
 “More involvement from families and service users”
[bookmark: _GoBack]“I enjoyed the speed dating event – very useful for making new contacts and getting information”
“Good organisation – information (A3 forms) would have been better received before the day”
“All worked well together”
“Very well organised and planned”
 “I would have liked to have had the pack beforehand electronically to look over”
“As a newcomer to this role, I would observe that I found it generally difficult to find info about the programme”
“Group discussions needed clearer guidelines & structure – some participants simply sharing their issues/ progress and not listening to others.  Issues around diversity, and especially the needs of people with learning disabilities and family carers from black and ethnic minorities not addressed in programme”

Most beneficial part of the event?
“Opportunity to listen to others and time to think originally and purposefully”
“The group work and post-it notes on the Concordat to see where there is progress and where none!”

